
Mr. Tounget: 
  
Please share my email with the ICRC Commissioners. 
  
I am an Oak Hill resident and a Board member and the Vice-President of the Oak Hill Association of 
Neighborhoods (“OHAN”). 
  
I am extremely concerned with the ICRC proposed city council districts.  OHAN has submitted a 
proposed southwest Austin district that is compact, uses natural geographic boundaries, and recognizes 
the strong community of interest Oak Hill residents have.  I would request that the ICRC use the OHAN 
proposed district as the new City Council district for southwest Austin.   
  
The ICRC is required to listen to the public in creating these new districts, and it appears that OHAN’s 
and Oak Hill’s voice is being ignored in favor of a couple of residents of Onion Creek.  I live in Southwest 
Austin.  I have no community of interest with Onion Creek. 
  
The greater Oak Hill area should NOT be divided across City Council districts. 
Darryl W. Pruett 
The Weichert Law Firm 
 


